
Subject: Skylark: Should escape character '$' be replaced to avoid name clash with
Jquery?
Posted by mirek on Mon, 28 Apr 2014 12:30:31 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi,

when designing witz templates, I have made a mistake, seduced by similiarity with Shell/PHP, I
have used '$' as designation of code sections.

This has unfortunate consequence in name clash with Jquery.

Perhaps, in this still early stage of Skylark maturing, we could change this and use e.g. '@'
instead. I would made support for '#' as option so that older code does not need to be fixed
immediately.

What is your opinion?

Mirek

Skylark/WITH escape char(total votes: 4)

Yes		3/(75%)
No		1/(25%)
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